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Good Morning,

I would like to highlight my concern & disgust at the notion of WBC selling access to the clearly
defined greenbelt areas of Appleton & the surrounding areas.
The future for the planet is literally depending on areas of nature being preserved from destruction.
This will kill & destroy areas for local wildlife within their own habitat.
The areas infrastructure has NOT been designed to cope with the numbers of vehicles or pedestrians
this will add to the area.
The local residents, schools, business', GP, walking groups, outdoor enthusiasts, boy scouts, have all
raised grave concerns about these possible plans.
There has been zero thought put into the air pollution this will undoubtably cause, to add to the
already above national levels present in some parts of the area.
This coupled with the further industrial developments of both homes & transport in the area will
severely change the areas current look, feel & use.

It cannot be allowed to move forward as it, on the timeline projected or controlled in the manner it
currently is.

The whole 'Warrington plan' needs to be paused, re-assed & all issues dealt with coherently,
systematically & with more input from knowledgeable sources.

The idea that in a time of internationally recognised global environmental crisis WBC are 'cracking on'
with such a short term thinking is wholly unacceptable.

Please register my & my families ( x 5 ) opposition to this plan, Address - 




